
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Brian Allee [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/CN =RE Cl Pl ENTS/CN =9152E BA158D 144C98509CB46BE5C20E4-BRIAN ALLEE] 

4/18/2019 10:09:55 PM 

Timothy Harrelson [32090@1apd.online] 

RE: Fw: Information request regarding Staples Center police response 

Good afternoon Captain Harrelson. Thank you very much for the follow up. ESA is currently working on the Draft 
Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center (IBEC) in the City of 
Inglewood (jurisdiction of Inglewood Police Department). I was hoping you could provide me some information 
regarding how the l..APD handles increased response times due to Lakers/Clippers/Kings sporting games and other large 
events (Le., concerts/conferences) at Staples Center in downtown Los Angeles. 

And how much do response times increase due to these large events at Staples Center'? 

What protocols/procedures/dispatch systems/traffic control do you have in place to handle these large··scale events at 
Staples Center'? 

I would like to use this information as a comparison for our analysis within the IBEC Draft EIR. 

Thank you very much for your assistance. 

Brian J. Allee 

From: Timothy Harrelson <32090@1apd.online> 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 2:38 PM 
To: Brian Allee <BAllee@esassoc.com> 
Subject: Fw: Information request regarding Staples Center police response 

Hi Brian. I was asked to follow up on your prior emails to Cmdr's Leslie and Reina. I am the current Captain of Central 

Division. How can I help? 

Scott 

T. scan HARRELSON, Captain 
Commanding Officer 
Central Area 


